CITY OF IMPERIAL

“PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT SYSTEM”
BID No. P2024-01

ADDENDUM No. 1
02/23/2024

TO THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTS AND SPECIFICATIONS.

Bidders are advised that the contract documents and specifications for the above
referenced contract are hereby amended in the following manner and the following
manner only:

This Addendum answers bidder’s questions:

1. Are the color-coded maps, referred to in Task No. 7 (Final Report), also
required to be delivered in KMZ and Shapefile format in order to be
imported into Google Earth and GIS Software?

ANSWER: Yes.

2. Would it be possible to request a copy of the 2013 Pavement Management
System or is there somewhere on the website I can locate? Thank you for
any assistance to obtain the 2013 PMS.

ANSWER: Yes. The “2013 Pavement Management System” report is attached to
this addendum as Exhibit 1.

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum by signing and returning a copy of the
Acceptance of Notice by fax to (760) 355-4718 or via email to cityclerk@cityofimperial.org.

Each bidder must acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the noted space below and on
the signature page of the Bid Sheet Proposal.

Include a copy of this addendum with your Bid Proposal Package. It is the Contractor’s
responsibility to nq_t,ifj/{'jﬁ sub-contractors about changes based all addendums.
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By: Othon Mora
Community Development Director

ACCEPTANCE OF NOTICE
Receipt of the ADDENDUM No. 1 is hereby acknowledged by

Date:

Bidder’s Company Name

Title:

By: Type or Print Name & Signature
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